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On behalf of Douglas County Global Warming Coalition, an all volunteer organization 

representing 500 residents in our rural community, we strongly support HB 2613.  

With transportation responsible for forty percent of our climate pollution, subsidizing 

electric vehicles has been a critical component of meeting the state's climate goals.  

Continuation of this dramatically successful program is essential for the health and 

well being of our citizens and the planet.  Therefore, we fully support HB 2613. 


